
 

MEMO 
 

PLANNING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 
To: Plan Commission 

From: Lily Paul, Associate Planner 

Date: September 29, 2023 

Re: Petition for Unanimous Annexation 

 

Aaron Matuszny and Lisa Deis, owners and residents of parcel 030021001, have submitted 
a petition for unanimous annexation for their property adjacent to Country Side Estates 
Subdivision. The parcel is surrounded by the city of Kaukauna’s jurisdiction, and the city is 
able to provide services to this site. The owners are looking to annex in to utilize city 
services. 
 
Staff Recommendation: 
 
Staff recommends to approve the Petition for Unanimous Annexation of parcel 030021001 
for Aaron Matuszny and Lisa Deis. 


